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From: Dave Lundgren [mailto:lundgrenpc^gmail.coml

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 10:44 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Comments on Proposed APR 8

As a long-time Tribal attorney, I fully support the proposed pro hac vicie rule change to APR 8 that would
provide an "Exception for Indian Child Welfare Cases." This rule change, which I believe is mandated by the
Indian Child Welfare Act (ICWA), would clarify the ability of non-resident attorneys to appear in Washington's
state courts to represent a Tribe's interest in dependency cases involving Native children. Questions are often
needlessly raised in such proceedings about the pre-emptive effect of ICWA, which would be resolved by this
rule change.

David R. Lundgren, PC
Attorney at Law
PO Box 29

Loon Lake, Washington 99148
Phone (509) 233-8152
Fax (509) 233-8172
LundqrenPC@.amail.com

Tax Opinion Disclosure:
Any opinion contained in or attached to this message is limited to the one or more Federal tax issues addressed
in the opinion. Additional issues may exist that could affect the Federal tax treatment of the transaction or
matter that is the subject of the opinion and the opinion does not consider or provide a conclusion with respect
to any additional issues. With respect to any significant Federal tax issues outside the limited scope of the
opinion, the opinion was not written, and cannot be used by the taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding penalties
that may be imposed on the taxpayer.
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